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PROCEEDINGS.

SPECIAL GENEBAL MEETING.

A SPEcUX. General Meeting was held at the Whitehall Booms,
Hôtel Métropole, on Tuesday, January 81, 1899, when a Paper on

W"LONDIKE"

was read by Miss Flora L. Shaw.
The Right Hon. LordIctrona and Monnt Royal, G.C.M.G., a

member of the Council of the Institute, presided.
The paper appeared in the last issue of the Journal.

DIscussIoN.

- r. Louas CossaT: I beg to thank Miss Shaw very heartily for
theexenf lecture she has given us on the Elondike. I sm a
Frenoh Canaian, and speak Engliah rather poorly; I fear, there.
forer tbat my -Frenah aeeent will prevent my a s ye tis
eveningas weIl .e I should have liked. Occupying an- inportant
pos in,he Çivl Service ef-Canaa, I was sent te the Kiendika
t questians relating not to the richneus df the disuiot
bnkt& he nenas of getting to tha4 country. Everything, that

¥iesJhaha jed ycu.ip rfeetly 4rue, and I amåthe wae glad,
tetŠk ê Mtiasyeaho secea ueri esew
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